DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

- Half term- wk
 beginning 31st of
 May
- 9th June 2021–
 Simon Marks
 community
 event via zoom
 8.00-9.00pm
- I Ith June- Class photographs
- Ist July- Parents evening (format tbc)
- I 4th July—Possible Sportsday (TBC)
- 23rd July– End of term 1.30pm finish



Shabbat time: Starts Friday at 8.49pm and ends Saturday at 10.07pm

We remain Covid free-thank you everyone!

As we approach half term I would again like to extend my thanks to you all for all your hard work and dedication to the school. We remain safe and Covid free.

This week we have been super busy with our learning. Year 2 were busy making Rainbow fruit skewers.



Healthy, tasty and fun! Early years have been weighing and ordering animals.



Years 3,4 5 and 6 had Welam workshops where they were all busy creating their rock bands and playing different instruments. Even our amateur musicians felt like rock stars! We had a go at naming our bands and even had a budget to spend on out rock stars!



The use of digital technology in making music was a fantastic experience for everyone.

We would like to wish you all a restful half term and look forward to seeing you all back in school on the 7th of June.

Ms Metin- Headteacher

Hello from the Jewish Studies team. We hope everyone had a happy and meaningful Shavuot. The pupils have been working very hard during Jewish Studies lessons and Ivrit (Hebrew).

The children are learning about a variety of blessings which are said for different experiences through our lives and they have learnt a series of important lessons which are taken from the weekly Torah portion read in the Synagogue.

The children have also studied a selection of prayers and explored the meanings of key lines and words within these prayers. In particular, Years 3 and 4 looked at different aspects of 'Ashrei' and 'Yishtabach', which are said as part of the morning prayer service.

In lvrit, the children have worked hard learning new phrases and conversations. Year two have been learning about the home.



Year two are also starting to prepare for their Chagigat Hasiddur, where they are presented with their new Siddur. Year 2 parents and carers will be invited to join over zoom and to return their messages as soon as possible.

Shabbat Shalom

from the Jewish Studies team.